
General Practice Appreciation Email

Subject: Thank you for your excellent care

Dear Dr. [Name],

I hope this email finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to thank you for the wonderful care

you've provided over the years as my primary care physician.

Your thorough approach to preventive care and your ability to listen to my concerns without rushing

has made such a difference in my overall health and peace of mind. You always take the time to

explain conditions and treatments in ways I can understand, and you never make me feel like my

questions are trivial.

I particularly appreciate how you coordinate with specialists when needed and always follow up to

ensure I'm getting the best possible care. Your dedication to your patients is evident in everything

you do.

Thank you for being such an important part of my healthcare journey. I feel fortunate to have you as

my doctor.

Warm regards,

[Your Name]
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